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City Council

Review of Proposed Updates to the Thurston
County 9-1-1 Intergovernmental Agreement
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Title
Review of Proposed Updates to the Thurston County 9-1-1 Intergovernmental Agreement

Recommended Action
Committee Recommendation:
Not referred to a committee

City Manager Recommendation:
Receive an overview of proposed updates to the Thurston County 9-1-1 intergovernmental
agreement.

Report

Issue:

Whether to receive an overview of proposed updates to the Thurston County 9-1-1 (TCOMM911)
intergovernmental agreement.

Staff Contact:
Susan Grisham, Executive Assistant & Legislative Liaison, 360-753-8244

Presenter(s):
Keith Flewelling, Executive Director, TCOMM911
Wendy Hill, Deputy Director, TCOMM911

Background and Analysis:
The agreement is between and among all Thurston County public safety agencies for TCOMM911 to
provide 911 call intake, dispatch services and first responder communications for the entire county.

The presentation will discuss the amendment process and proposed recommended amendments.
The Bylaw/IGA working group recommended most of the changes that will presented.

The remaining recommendations resulted from the successful passage of the emergency
communications sales/use tax measure. The current IGA has references to the original 1/10th
percent which requires modification to accommodate the new level of taxation.
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All recommendations were reviewed and approved by the Administration Board of Directors. A group
of City Attorneys and the County Attorney have also reviewed and approved the recommendations.

If the Council are agreeable to the amendments, the agreement will go before the City Council for
approval at the February 2, 2021 City Council meeting.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
N/A

Options:
1. Receive a presentation on the proposed updates to the Intergovernmental Agreement.
2. Do not receive a presentation on proposed updates to the Intergovernmental Agreement.

Financial Impact:
N/A

Attachments:
Proposed Agreement Updates
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